Official Sealed Bid Opening
RFB 2015-02 — July 4" Fireworks Display

2:00 p.m., Wednesday, February 11, 2015
Council Chambers
1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina

Present: Administrator Tucker
Assistant Administrator Dziuban
Battalion Chief Bullock
City Clerk Copeland

Assistant Dziuban announced the sealed bid opening for the July 4™ fireworks display. She
reported that the bid had been advertised in accordance with the City’s Procurements Code on
the City’s website and in The Post and Courier.

Bidder Bid Amount

East Coast Pyrotechnics, Inc. $14,500.00
4652 Catawba River Road

Post Office Box 209

Catawba, South Carolina 29704

Southeastern Pyrotechnics, Inc. $27,100.00*
Post Office Box 30042
Charleston, South Carolina 29417

*Three year contract discount available.

Assistant Dziuban noted that East Coast Pyrotechnics had made a site visit as required in the
bid. She was unsure if Southeastern had but would check with Chief Graham.

After being evaluated by Fire Department staff, any recommendation for awarding the contract
would be made at the the Ways and Means Committee, and, if appropriate, the contract would
be awarded at the City Council meeting of Tuesday, February 24, 2015.

Respectfully submitted:

Marie Copeland
City Clerk



